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Dear Parents and Caregivers,
I would like to extend my best wishes to you and your family as we prepare for this holiday season.  As a school community, let’s continue to work together in an effort to enrich the lives of the children we serve. Have a wonderful holiday!
Charles Sperrazza
Principal 
School Calendar Changes

As you know, Hurricane Sandy resulted in the loss of instructional school days.  To ensure that students have the opportunity to make up the learning time they missed due to the storm, they will need to make up these days later in the year.  All schools will hold full day sessions from Wednesday, February 20 through Friday, February 22.  These days were previously scheduled as part of mid-winter recess.  Also, schools will hold full-day sessions on Tuesday, June 4th, which was previously scheduled as a shortened clerical day for school.

School Closings

Please listen to station 880 or 1010 on the a.m. band of your radio during inclement weather (snow or icy conditions) for the latest news on whether NYC schools will be opened or closed…or…if there will be a delayed opening.  You can also check the DOE website at schools.nyc.gov or call 311.  If there is a NYC elementary school delayed opening, P.S. 108 will open at 10:00 a.m.  Buses will run accordingly.

Science Fair Projects

This year students in grades K-2 will participate in a group project and have the option of completing an individual project.
Grades 3-5 – individual projects are voluntary.  Extra credit will be given if projects meet guidelines and criteria outlined in a letter which will be sent home.
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Holiday Dress-Down Day

Friday, December 21st have your child dress in seasonal colors!
Holiday Helpers

A packet will be given out to every child.  Please be sure to have your child complete all holiday assignments.

School Uniforms

School uniforms make a “unique” holiday gift.  Please be sure your child has enough clothes for school!  Gym uniforms are available for sale through the P.T.A.  Please call ext. 1301 for further information.
December Calendar

The Winter Holiday Vacation starts Monday, December 24th.  School reopens Wednesday, January 2, 2013.


December 4-5  Holiday Sale
December 5
Literacy Pajama Night Gr. K-1-2



6:00 – 7:15 p.m.
December 12   Holiday PTA Meeting 6:30 p.m.
                          Bring a favorite dessert to share!                         

December 21    Holiday Show
     Happy Holidays to All!
REMINDER – Grade 5 parents – Middle School Applications will be coming out in December. 


May I remind those parents/guardians of new students to PS 108 who have not submitted the physical examination to please do so before the end of 2012.  Children who need medications in school for asthma, etc., please contact me for further information.
The holiday season is here and I wish everyone a happy, healthy holiday season.

M. Bernas
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From The P.S. 108 Faculty and Staff
Happy Holidays!!

